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SUMMARY

Digest: The Act tells the TSPC to study merit-based pay for the workforce in the state education
system. (Flesch Readability Score: 60.1).

Requires the Teacher Standards and Practices Commission to study the implications and necessary
changes of law to establish merit-based compensation for the workforce in kindergarten through
post-secondary education in this state. Directs the commission to submit findings to the interim
committees of the Legislative Assembly related to education no later than September 15, 2026.
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